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Phillipa Duncan
Senior Planning Officer
Mining Projects
Department of Planning & Environment
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Email: Phillipa.Duncan@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Ms Duncan
Dargues Reef Gold Project (MP 10_0054 Mod 3)

| refer to your email dated 10 July 2015 regarding the Unity Mining Limited application to
modify the consent for its Dargues Reef Gold Project to extend operations by 4 years to
August 2022, increase ore extraction and tailings dam storage, construct the Eastern
Waste Rock Emplacement area and final processing of ore concentrate on site.

NSW Industry, Skills and Regional Development, Division of Resources & Energy (the
Division) has reviewed the Dargues Reef Gold Project Environmental Assessment
Modification dated 3, July 2015 and has no objections to the proposed modification.
Issues raised by the Division with regard to adequacy of the draft EA have been
addressed in the final EA.

Should the project be approved the Proponent will be required to submit to the Division:

e A new or revised Mining Operations Plan (MOP) which addresses the modified
consent elements; and

¢ A Rehabilitation Cost Estimate (RCE) accompanying the new MOP application.
The tool to prepare the RCE (‘ESB26 Rehabilitation Cost Calculation Tool’) is
available on the DRE website at
http://www.resourcesandenergy.nsw.gov.au/miners-and-explorers/rules-and-

forms/paf.

Should you have any enquires regarding this matter please contact Steve Cozens, Senior
Project Officer, Royalties & Advisory Services on (02) 9842 8573.

Yours sincerely

rian Delany
Qm/ A/Director Industry Coordination
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